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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: BHA Residents 

FROM:Bob Correnti                   

DATE:January 26, 2018 

RE: FEBRUARY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING RESCHEDULED  

___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please be advised that the February 2018 Board of 

Commissioners Meeting has been rescheduled from Thursday, 

February 1st, 2018 to Thursday, February 8th, 2018. The time 

(4:00 PM) and location (16 River Street Common Room) remain 

the same. Commissioner O’Rourke will be out of town and unable 

to participate by telephone. Commissioner O’Donnell will be 

participating by telephone.  

 

Should anyone have any questions, please contact the Office. 
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